

THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA

Columbus School of Law Moot Court Board Washington, D.C. 20064-8000 202-319-5153

April 22, 1998

Laura Tull 3D

Dear Ms Tull:

The Executive Board has decided to grant your request for admission to the Moot Court Association. The decision to grant your request was made on Wednesday, April 22, 1998, during a meeting of the Executive Board. This action does not constitute a precedent for future petitioners.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Yockus

Chancellor

Moot Court Association

Elizaber Yorken

Enclosure:

By-Law on Associate Membership